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June 2018 Newsletter

Hi Members,

We've just had the longest day of the year and summer is in full swing - which also means that the annual
Junction City picnic is upon us. The picnic is our single most important fundraiser and helps us bring in much
needed funding for the entire season. We need your help!

Upcoming Events:

e JC Picnic: July 7-9. The club has food and the beer stand going all weekend. We need bartenders for
Saturday and Sunday as well as help in the pizza stand Friday-Sunday. We're looking for 4 hour shifts,
but please help out for any time you can. Please respond to this email, or contact Doreen Zarecki with
the times you're available to work. There will be bands and ball all weekend, so come on out and
support the club and the community!

o Annual Kick-off cookout. Mark your calendars, the kickoff this fall will be September 9th starting at noon
up at the Village Park. We'll provide the meat, but please bring a dish to pass.

Club News:

e As some of you may know, Kevin and | have made an exciting, but very difficult decision to relocate to
the Eau Claire area. Things are progressing very quickly and we need to get the club equipment out of
our sheds. Looking for homes for the LMC, 6-wheeler and 2 drags and signs. We're moving it out next
weekend (June 30), if you're available to help, please contact Kevin.

¢ With this move, the Sundowners will need to elect two new officers, start thinking about nominations.
We are happy to assist with the transition in any way possible.

As always if you have any questions feel free to reach out to any of the club officers.
Meetings are held at 7:00pm the third Monday of each month at the Village Park September - April.

Club Officers:

President: Bob Wiza 715-457-2741
Vice President: Kevin Rabska 715-340-1268
Treasurer: Doreen ZareckKi 715-457-6795
Secretary: Lisa Rabska 715-340-8055



